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Next Meeting: 
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12615 SE 192nd Street 

Renton, WA 98058 

(253) 854-5781 

 

Please Bring Your 

Own Chair!! 

Due to the fact that I arrived very late at the meeting at 

Seattle Stair, I was relieved and delighted that Rick Tydings got 

the meeting underway and his comments and observations can be 

found in a separate part of the bulletin.  I certainly enjoyed the 

portion of the meeting that I was still fortunate enough to attend.  Seattle Stair 

has a great shop and the quality and complexity of their output is truly amaz-

ing.  Thank you Rick for stepping in when the need arose.  Many thanks to 

Shaun Christman, David Schuler and Andre for a truly memorable evening  

The only item of business I conducted was the announcement concerning the 

July meeting which is detailed elsewhere in this issue. 

The next meeting of the Guild will be  Thursday, July 29 at Ed Moore's 

residence, starting at approximately 4:30 in the afternoon. 

 This meeting will be our annual picnic.  The principal item of business 

will be a demonstration by Herb Stoops on the construction of Queen Ann style 

lowboy.  I look forward to that.  Those of you who have been to the previous 

picnics at Ed's know what a great affair it will be with lots of wonderful food 

and good fellowship.  We all hope for good weather.  Salads and desserts are 

welcome. 

Please contact Ed Moore for further details.  Ed's e-mail is 

ed_marly@msn.com (best way) If that fails Ed's home phone is 253-854-5781 

and his cell is 206-714-4336.  In the words of Seattle Opera general director 

Speight Jenkins, "It's gonna be a great show-- don't miss it!"  I look forward to 

seeing you all at that meeting. 

President’s Message 
— by Bob Schaefer 

http://www.nwwguild.org  

July Meeting and Annual Picnic: 
For the July presentation, Herb Stoops looks forward to Showing and Telling  the 

adventures of building a Queen Anne "Lowboy", the picture of which was on the 

June 2010 Popular Woodworking Magazine. Herb will say that his came out similar, 

.but not exactly the same (where did that fourth leg go?).  Also, he will show some 

pictures of other projects that he has done this past year and talk a little bit about 

them. There are also some shop tips that Herb incorporated into his shop that might 

be of interest as well. 

http://www.nwwguild.org
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2010 

All members in good 

standing receive a mem-

bership card that will al-

low them to get a discount 

at the stores listed below: 

Crosscut Hardwoods 

4100—1st Avenue S.,  

Seattle 98134 

10% Discount 

Rockler Woodworking  
3823 Stone Way N.  

Seattle 98103  

10% Discount  (not 

valid on power tools) 

Woodcraft Supply 

5963 Corson S.,  

Seattle 98108 

10% Discount (not valid 

on power tools or work-

benches) 

 

Edensaw Woods 

8032 S. 194th St. 

Kent, WA 98032 

 

Please present your current 

membership card to receive 

your discount. 

Member’s 

Discounts 

Map to Ed Moore’s House 

Raffle News! 

There will NOT be a raffle at the July Picnic—look 

for the return of the Raffle in August!! 


